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Statement 
At the Wiltshire Cabinet meeting on 1 December 2020 in answers to questions from the public it 
was stated that “the Council has confirmed that it intends to release the HIF bid documentation 
once it has been fully reviewed and the appropriate areas redacted” and that “it is the Council’s 
intention to publish the Grant determination agreement.” 
 
Question 1 (21-40)  
I note that the redacted HIF Bid has been published on the Future Chippenham part of the 
Wiltshire Council website.  
 
However, I cannot find the GDA. Has this been published? And if not, why not and when will it be 
published as promised? 

 
Response: 
The GDA will be published when the commercial nature of the contents will not prejudice 
the Council as it contains current commercially sensitive information. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


